- Email Blasts — Jess explained that the Board has approved a $10 increase in our monthly website
costs to allow us to communicate more often to members by email. This will be a significant
improvement from having only facebook and street signs as we have in the past.

- Jess and Karen discussed plans to have a Friendsgiving event at the clubhouse on November 24. Final

details have not been determined yet.
10. Adjournment — Jess adjourned the meeting at 8:01 pm.

Meeting minutes submitted by Jim Mannello, Secretary.



